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Safety in Action 
   

Fall Assessment 
 

 
 

This safety concern is located in the attic for Anderson Hall. If 

someone fell they could possible go right through the ceiling and land 

on the lower level. Any time there is a potential for a fall at a distance 

greater than 4ft. for General Industry and 6ft. for Construction Industry 

employees must be protected by fall prevention such as a guard rail 

or fall arrest using fall protection equipment such as a harness, lanyard 

and anchor. There are many places on campus that may be fall 

issues such as walkways, ramps, roofs, holes, wall and floor openings, 

open edges, and excavation areas.  Every time you go to a job you 

must assess it for falls. If there is a fall issue you must protect yourself. 

The Office of Safety Training will be more than happy to assist you. 

Thank you to Kelvin Battle, ZPM Supervisor for reporting.  

 
 

 

Facilities employees 

are trained as 

Safety Professionals 

in their assigned 

areas. Recently, I 

received a call from 

Custodial Specialist, 

Jonathan Bagwell 

about a safety 

concern involving 

compressed gas 

tanks. Jonathan 

reported one of the 

tanks was leaking, 

both tanks were not 

stored 

appropriately to 

keep from falling 

and were blocking 

a fire exit. Jonathan 

did an excellent job 

applying his 

knowledge base in 

the safety field 

keeping students, 

faculty and staff 

from a potentially 

dangerous 

situation. Every year 

Facilities personnel 

report 40 to 50 

safety concerns for 

corrective 

measures to be 

taken.  Thank you 

Jonathan and all 

Facilities personnel 

for being leaders in 

Safety.  
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